



Where knowledge begins

06/11/2022 Ref: TSK2022/11/001

## Circular

## Dear Parent,

A fancy dress show not only blends learning with fun but also develops confidence in students by giving them an opportunity to speak in front of their own classmates it instill self - confidence and help the children overcome flop sweat at an early age.

We are pleased to announce a 'FANCY DRESS SHOW' for our students on the Children's Day 14th November 2022 (Monday)

Students should wear a fancy dress on this day and speak a few sentences about the character he/she personifies. Kindly prepare the child accordingly. We expect complete participation and enthusiasm from our wonderful parents.

Regards,

Sueway

Ms. Sufera Ashray

Ms. Sufera Ashray

Ms. Sufera Ashraf

Headmistress

The Springfield Kindergarten- Doha Branch

Head office:

www.tskqatar.com